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Have a Merry Christmas and a safe and happy holiday! 

 
Sports House Captains 
House Captains and Vice Captains for 2011 
were elected yesterday.  Congratulations to the 
following students: 
WOLGAN 
Izaac Van Der Velden  Nakita Tracey 
Lachlan Wilson  Sophie Morris 
GILI 
Kiara Elliott  Jarryd Clark 
Hannah Whyte Dylan Miles 
AWA 
Shayla Gee Whitney Lachlan Clarke 
Tahnee Lamborn Jacob Tauraki 
THOONDU 
Ben Murray  Kayla Nugent 
Kyle McMillan  Erin Luchetti 
 

 
Uniform Shop will be  

Open 
 

Friday 17th Dec 9:30 – 11am 
Please pass the word to any  

2011 Kinder Starters 
 

 

Coles Sports for Schools 
Our school tally of vouchers was confirmed 
earlier this week. 
A whopping…………………………………………… 

46 125!!!  
Fantastic! 

The product catalogue has been provided to 
the school so that we can select a quality range 
of sporting equipment for 2011. 
Thank you everyone for your support. 
 

2011 Dates 
 

School Development Day Fri 28th    Jan 

Students Years 1 to 6 begin Mon 31st Jan 

Kindergarten students begin Tues 1st   Feb 

School Swimming Carnival Wed 9th   Feb 

District Swimming Carnival Fri 18th    Feb 

Stage 3 Glenrock Excursion 
5 days 14-18th   Mar 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Visit our school website at 
www.wallerawan-p.schools@det.nsw.edu.au 
to view the weekly newsletter in full colour! 

 
Canteen Roster 2011 

K. Lane, L. Anderson Mon 31st Jan 

T. MacMillan, S.Beecroft,  
S. Ward 

Tues 1st   Feb 

J. Clark, M. Miles Wed 2nd  Feb 

J. Barnes, L. Houlison Thur 3rd   Feb 

S. Giles, A. Whyte Frid  4th   Feb 

 

     
Lithgow High School 

Attention students of Year 6 
Lithgow High School is very excited to 

announce Alinta Apparel, our new on campus 
LHS uniform shop.  

Appointments for fitting times can be made on 
line at www.alintaapparel.com.au  

or by phone on  63 52 3494 
Shop opening hours during School Term 

Tuesday, 8am - 10am  
& Thursday, 1pm - 3pm 

Bike Safety Forum Colouring 

Competition 

Congratulations to Ethan Van Der 

Velden for winning the bike safety 

forum colouring-in competition ($50 
voucher from Insane Cycles) and also 

Sam Petersen who won the second 

prize ($30 voucher) 

http://www.wallerawan-p.schools@det.nsw.edu.au/
http://www.alintaapparel.com.au/
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Have a Merry Christmas and a safe and happy holiday! 

 
Assembly Photos Week 9 

 

Class Citizenship Awards 

 
 

Academic Awards 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Level 7 Step Up Awards 

 
 
 
 

Captains and Prefects Awards 

 
 

Jones Bros. Bus Company Awards – Excellent 
Behaviour  
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Have a Merry Christmas and a safe and happy holiday! 

 
Honour Awards 

 
 

Step Up Level 8 Awards  

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Community 
Announcements 

 

For Sale 
Pedigree Pure bred Labrador puppies 

3 Black and 3 cream $500 each 
Phone Leanne Houlison 

63551055 

 

Ant Fitness 
Hosting a variety of fitness programs including 
spin. Suitable for ages 12 and over.  Please 
contact 6355 4109, SMS 0427 268 348 or call at 
the Masonic Hall, 20 Wolgan Street Portland. 

 

 
 

Jackeroo Ranch – Horse Riding 
Summer School Holiday Riding Camps 

Located at Bingletree Station, Upper Turon 
These camps are for ‘horse mad’ children 

and run 11th-23rd Dec 
1st -8th Jan 
8th-16th Jan 

With shorter stays possible. 
Ring Pattie 63377173 at night. 
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Have a Merry Christmas and a safe and happy holiday! 

 
 

 

GGoooodd  LLuucckk  YYeeaarr  66  

22001100  
 
 
 
 
 
 

GGooooddbbyyee!!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Farewell  


